
 

Hazeland Close, Morton Bourne 

offers in excess of  £600,000  Freehold 
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Key Features 

▪ Detached Former Farmhouse 

▪ Well Presented 

▪ Sitting Room with Woodburner 

▪ Additional Family Room 

▪ Dining / Living / Kitchen 

 

 
 

  

This is an extremely elegant former farmhouse, 
boasting many features including sash windows, 
high ceilings and moulded architraves and 
skirtings. It has been upgraded over the years by 
the present owners, and now comprises a well 
presented comfortable family home. 
 
All the principle downstairs rooms are accessed 
from the main reception hallway, with the sitting 
room being of a large size with bay window having 
built in seating and storage and with a fireplace 
having inset woodburner. Opposite this room will 
be found a further reception room with feature 
fireplace, recess storage cupboards and with a 
walk in bay window to the front. There is a 
downstairs WC, and the dining room opens to the 
refitted kitchen with granite worksurfaces, 
integrated appliances including fridge & 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

dishwasher, induction hob and with double oven. 
The kitchen also features an island unit, and an 
adjacent utility room. 
 
Upstairs will be found 4 well proportioned 
bedrooms with an ensuite and free standing 
wardrobes to the main bedroom, and with a 
refitted bathroom which includes a separate 
shower. 
 
Outside, there is a good sized enclosed front 
garden accessed via electric gates and driveway 
which leads to a Double Garage, from which a 
separate office has been hived off as shown on 
the plan. The rear garden comprises a pleasant 
courtyard garden which is hard landscaped with 
paved areas and set with plants & shrubs, is fully 
enclosed and leads to a further utilities garden 
area which is set to gravel. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

To view this property call Quentin Marks on: 
01778 391600 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Selling your property? 

Contact us to arrange a FREE  
home valuation. 

01778 391600 

2 West Street, Bourne, Lincs, PE10 9NE 

sales@quentinmarks.co.uk 

www.quentinmarks.co.uk 

Sharman Quinney Holdings Limited is registered in England and Wales under company number 4174227, Registered Office is Cumbria House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration 

Number is 500 2481 05.   

1: These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer or contract. 2: The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. 3: Potential buyers are advised to recheck the 

measurements before committing to any expense. 4: Sharman Quinney has not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures, fittings or services and it is the buyers interests to check the working condition of any appliances. 5: 

Sharman Quinney has not sought to verify the legal title of the property and buyers must obtain verification from their legal representative. 6: Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage 

and we would ask your co-operation in order that there will be no delay in agreeing the sale. Ref: SQB100239 - 0002 


